
From: Yolla Abousleiman <yolla@etuaustralia.org.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 9 March 2021 9:57 AM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Stephen Crawford <stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au>; Stuart Maxwell 
<smaxwell@cfmeu.org>; Abha Devasia <abha.devasia@amwu.org.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/101 - 4 yearly review of modern awards – Building and Construction General 
(On-Site) Award 2020 
 
Dear AMOD,  
 
I refer to the above and to the Decision (2021 FWCFB 1105) of the Full Bench  issued on 2 March 
2021. 
 
At paragraph [10] of the Decision, the Full Bench expressed a provisional view with respect to the 
Distant Work Payment in clause 26.4 of the Building and Construction General (On-Site) Award 2020. 
 
At paragraph [11] interested parties were invited to provide their response to the provisional view.  
 
The CEPU supports the provisional view of the Full Bench.  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
Ms. Yolla Abousleiman 
National Industrial Officer / Solicitor 
JD|BBus&Com 
Mobile: 0448 222 715 
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